
To, 
Hon. Secretaries 
Ordinary Clubs affiliated to  
Mumbai Cricket Association 
 
The Electoral Officer has announced the schedule of MCA elections to be held on 20th October 
2022. As per the schedule, the last date to receive the names of the representatives is 3rd October 
2022.  
 
The Association vide its letter no MCA/1/851/2022 dated 24thAugust 2022 had invited the 
names of representatives on or before 13th September 2022.  

• If you have submitted the name of your representative as per Annexure-1 and you do not 
wish to change the name, then kindly confirm the same over email to MCA 
(mcacrik@mumbaicricket.com)on or before 5:00 pm on 3rd October 2022.  

• In case you want to change the name of the representative, then you have to submit the 
Annexure-1 with the name of the new representative on or before 5:00 pm on 3rd October 
2022.  

• In case you have not submitted the name of your representative earlier, then you need to 
submit the same as per Annexure-1 on or before 5:00 pm on 3rd October 2022. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
(Sanjay Naik) (Shahalam Shaikh) 
  Secretary    Jt. Secretary 
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